
Stena Line Ports Ltd   
Holyhead Harbour Authority  
 

www.holyheadportauthority.co.uk 
 

HOLYHEAD – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS    04/2025 
 

New Harbour – Isolated Danger Mark Buoy 

Issued  1st January, 2025 

Expires  When wrecks removed 

 

An Isolated Danger Mark spar buoy has been laid in the New Harbour to mark the sunken wrecks of the 

‘Fair Isle’ and ‘Ferocious’ in approximate position 530 19’.4 N, 0040 38’.5W 

These wrecks pose a continuing danger to navigation and should be given a wide berth.  It is reported 

that parts of the superstructure and masts are exposed at low water springs. 

The previously unlit wreck buoys have been removed and the new mark is fitted with a white light 

flashing twice every 10 seconds (Fl(2)10s) with a nominal range of 2 miles. The buoy also carries a top 

mark of two black spheres. 
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